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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 1734 directs the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority to require owners and employees 

of medical marijuana facilities to submit their fingerprints to the Oklahoma State Bureau of 

Investigation (OSBI) to conduct a criminal background check. The measure authorizes the 

Authority to require the submission of such fingerprints as part of the application or renewal 

process for a license. Fingerprint cards and any required fees shall be sent to the OSBI central 

repository. 
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